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Dear Sirs

I strongly object to the building of 160 homes on the land between Camlet Way and Crescent West. We should
not be destroying our green belt as they are the green lungs and further it is contrary to all green and climate
change policies.

Hadleywood has only one primary school which has a long waiting list and therefore the residents children in
the new development will not be able to go to their local schools. They will have to drive and therefore it is not
sustainable development. There is only one bus at the station which has limited daytime service to Barnet and
not the borough.

Building a housing estate will risk flooding as the lower part of the site is in a flood area for the river and will
be highly affected by surface water run-off issues.

Please can you remove this proposed site from the next edition of the local plan.

Thank you.



